
A Chara

St. Michael’s College in association with Friends of Kerry Palliative

Care are organising a Night at the Dogs on Saturday, April 7th.

I am asking you or your Company/Organisation to support our

effort by taking an advert in our programme €100.

St. Michael’s College chose to support Kerry Palliative Care

because in St. Michaels we want to create an awareness of the

wonderful work and dedication of the Palliative Care among our

College Community and hopefully will inspire the next

generation of Carers.

I would like to thank you for your kindness and generosity

towards the education and support of our students and the care

of people who need Palliative Support.

Never underestimate your contribution.

May God Bless you and your family, now and in the future,

Yours sincerely

John Mulvihill

Principal & Organising Committee                                               

CHEQUES PAYABLE TO ST. MICHAEL’S COLLEGE

ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER DETAILS

BOI Listowel – St Michael’s College

IBAN –IE29BOFI90578248086253 ; BIC – BOFIIE2D

AIB Listowel – St. Michael’s College

IBAN – IE14AIBK93543343145014; BIC – AIBKIE2D


